
To Whom it May Concern 
 
I support the bill to label palm oil in Australian food products. 
 
I am concerned that Orangutang habitat is being destroyed for something as stupid as palm oil. I am 
also more than willing to pay a few cents more for my groceries to avoid supporting this activity. A 
simple labeling requirement seems more than appropriate for such an important issue. 
 
 
Regards 
 
Mark Bennett 
 


